
Drinkstone Parish Council 

Playing Field 

Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated 1st July 2019 

 

Agenda Item; Councillor portfolios   

a. I have not received any complaints this month regarding “Dog Fouling” 

on the park. I have walked the park during my weekly inspections and 

have found no incidents of dog fouling.            

b. I have walked the playfield and performed my own weekly playground 

equipment inspections and found no problems other that some 

erosion/wear too the sides of the mound slide. This is due to children 

using the sides of the mound rather than using the wooden steps 

provided. I shell monitor and report a course of action. (No Change) 

c. All other maintenance tasks/jobs are in hand and ongoing and when 

finished will be included in future reports. 

d. During my weekly playfield walks I have noticed a growing number of 

MOLE hills. We now have some 20 or more. As they are not on the 

football pitch but run along either side of the foot path they are not 

causing anything but a trip hazard although they are very easy to see. I 

will monitor the problem and report back (No Change). 

e. The grass has now been cut in the last week of June, I will look into 

this? 

f. One third of the new boundary fencing looks to be completed and the 

other remaining fence appears to be under way.    

    

          

    

 

Prepared by Cllr Hembra         


